
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

A Warm Welcome to All 

Our Parents! 
Eid Mubarak! 

As the flowers bloom and the sun shines brighter, we 
are thrilled to embrace the vibrant season of Spring at 
The Li@le Bumblebee Nursery. This month, we've lined 
up a host of engaging acFviFes and important updates 

for our li@le bumblebees. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement. 
Your feedback is invaluable to us. Don't forget to scan 
the QR code to share your thoughts and sugges>ons 

online. 

 

Important 

Information 

• Fee Adjustment No>ce - To ensure we conFnue 
providing high-quality care and services, there will 
be a 5% increase in nursery fees - starFng from 
this month. This adjustment reflects rising wages, 
operaFonal costs and our commitment to 
maintaining excellent standards for your children. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

• Important Notice for Parents of Funded Children: 
As spring arrives, we are also nearing our Easter 
holiday period. Please note that children attending 
the nursery through funding, will be on holiday 
from April 7th to April 21st. We will welcome our 
children back and resume our regular term 
schedule on Tuesday, April 22nd. 

April 2025 

• Spring Art & Crafts: Our arts and crafts sessions 
will be all about celebrating spring! Expect to see a 
lot of butterflies, flowers, and other spring-
themed creations. We'll be using a variety of 
recycled materials to craft beautiful artworks that 
the children can take home. This is a wonderful 
way for them to express their creativity while 
learning about the season's changes.  

• Healthy Pizza Making! We will be doing fun-filled 
pizza making session where our little chefs will use 
healthy ingredients to create their own tasty 
masterpieces. It’s a great way for children to learn 
about nutrition and enjoy the fruits of their 
labour! 

Spring Activities Save the Date 

• Thursday, 3rd April - Easter Celebrations: Our 
annual Easter Egg Hunt! We'll have crafts, games, 
and lots of egg hunting around our play areas. 
Children are encouraged to wear their favourite 
spring outfits and get ready for a day of fun and 
surprises. 

• Thursday 24th April: In honour of World Health 
Day, we invite parents to bring in 1-2 of their 
child's favourite fruits or vegetables. This fair will 
teach children the names of various foods, the 
importance of healthy eating, and includes a fun 
activity where they can paint the fruits and 
vegetables they bring. It's a creative way to learn 
about nutrition! 

 
 


